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Thank you for this opportunity to urge you to pass SB210.  

I am a life time Oregonian and can easily remember the great feelings of community 

and inclusion when voting in person at close by, easy to access voting locations. 

They were decorated with red, white and blue streamers and I felt a sense of pride 

when placing my vote. It was always a great outing with neighbors and friends to pile 

in a car and head out to vote together! I miss that. Our beautiful state of Oregon 

could use some of this patriotic role modeling for our children again.  

In my opinion, I honestly don’t think we have enjoyed a true, transparent election 

since “mail in” voting began here. After it was implemented, shenanigans were bound 

to occur. Trust declined. Currently, adding to mail in voting, using the easily hacked 

and adjusted electronic systems, the Oregon tax payers now incur much higher costs 

to run elections and end up with inaccurate data. The election laws that have been 

proven and publicly admitted by the Secretary of State and Governor have been 

blatantly ignored and unqualified persons put in to many positions of Oregon 

leadership. Trust is gone.  

State taxes are high and there is inadequate and representation.  

 

One day voting. Results that same night.  

In person voting.  

No machines. 

Current proof of ID and citizenship only voting.  

Paper ballots.  

All Parties involved equally in the process.  

Federal and State Holiday so everyone can easily get to their nearby polling 

locations.  

Offer Election Day free shuttle/bus transit services to those who need a ride. 

Thank you, 

Yes on SB210 !!! 


